
 
 

 

 
 

 

 
Ontario Infrastructure Sector Companies Trade Mission to Chile 

 

Intercontinental Hotel, Santiago 

June 27-29, 2012 
 

 

The Ontario infrastructure sector companies trade mission to Chile had the purpose of meeting 

with government representatives, contractors, and legal firms involved in public-private (PPP – 

P3) collaboration hospital project bidding projects.  In this occasion, a total of 42 bi-lateral 

meetings were held. 

 

As part of the mission, a breakfast jointly coordinated with the Embassy of Canada was held on 

June 27, at the Intercontinental Hotel, Las Condes. 

 

Once more, MundoChile provided its consecutive interpreting services to Canadian 

entrepreneurs during their meetings with their Chilean counterparts. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


